
May 4, 2021

CCPS Issues an Alert for Serious Weather Conditions

JONESBORO – Clayton County Public Schools’ (CCPS) leadership is sharing a report from the
National Weather Service indicating that possible serious weather may affect our area throughout the
day and into the evening today, Tuesday, May 4. The system is expected to produce thunderstorms,
higher than normal winds, possible isolated tornadoes and isolated hail. There is expected to be
substantial rainfall with the potential of some flooding in low-lying areas.

Schools and facilities should be on alert towards the end of the school day and should follow proper
severe weather protocols if warranted.

While the school district will continue to monitor conditions throughout the day and into the evening
and will issue additional updates as needed, we encourage everyone to be safe and stay connected for
updated information regarding any potential weather issues through the following methods:

➢ All television and radio stations in the Metro Area
➢ CCPS SchoolMessenger phone and email
➢ CCPS Infinite Campus portal
➢ CCPS Information – e-blast to employees and stakeholders
➢ CCPS Channel 24
➢ CCPS Website: www.clayton.k12.ga.us
➢ CCPS Social Media platforms and CCPS Mobile APP

About Clayton County Public Schools

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited by AdvancED – Southern Association of
Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused
world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through
12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100
largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth-largest school system in Georgia.
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